
Toronto, May 18, 1990

The Horiourable Caria A. His
United States Trade Representative
600 l7th Street, M.W.
Washington, D.C. 20506

Dear Ambassador Hîlis:

I have the honour ta refer ta discussions at the Canada-United
States Trade Commission on November 30, 1989, regardiflq the

acceleration of the reduction of tarif f. on certain goods under

Article 401(5) of the Canada-United States Free Trade Agreemnent.

1 have the honour ta propose that the attached acceierated

impiementation Scheduies shall become an integrai part of the

Free Trade Agreement and replace and supersede the impiementation

Schedules for those goods contained in the Agreement.

I have the further honour to propose, if you agree, that this

letter and the attached Schedules, which are authentic upon

verification in Engiish and French, together with your reply and

its attached Schedules, shahl constitute an Agreement between our

two Governments, amending the Tarif f Schedules contained in Annex

401.2-A and Annex 401.2-B of the Free Trade Agreement, which

shall Je impiemented by both Parties with effect from
April 1, 1990.

Accept, Madam Ambassador, the renewed assurances of my highest
consideration,

John C. Croshie

Attachments


